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Friday 9th February 2024 
 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 

Once again, we have all had a busy week of learning across the school. We started 
the week with a focus on love and how Jesus asks us to think treat others with love 
and kindness. He asks us to treat others how we like to be treated ourselves. We have 
started to work with the Peace Foundation, with Y6 enjoying workshops. Y5 will start 
these after half term.  

Next week we begin the season of Lent and will be focusing on acts of kindness and 
how we can care for our community. Our EYFS children have started this by collecting 
donations for Asylum Link’s Food Bank so thank you for the donations.  

Updates/reminders for next week:  
 
Golden Postcards 
These will be sent out later on today for one child from each class for their 
achievements.  
 
Reading books 
Please return any books you have at home to school as we are running low and the 
costs of replacing are significant. Thank you 
 
Bike ability sessions 
For Y6 /Y5 children who have booked places, these will start on Monday 19th February. 
Individual dates have been given to all children taking part. 
 
Spring 2 dates  
We will send future dates for after half term when we return to school. 
 
Pupil Leadership Team 
Our Pupil Leadership team will be attending a School’s Parliament session at Liverpool 
Town Hall on Wednesday 21st February where they will meet with other schools and 
look at decision making with the council.  
 
Homework 
Please find attached an updated version of our Homework and Reading timetable.  
 
Safeguarding  
A separate letter will be sent out today with reminders of safeguarding procedures.  
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Building works 
This is an ongoing project after half term and I will update you of any changes to drop 
off/pick up that may be needed after half term.  
 
Lost property 
Over the holiday I ask you to check labels and clothing to refresh name tags as we 
have a growing number of items un-named on our Lost Property rail.  
 
We finish for half term at today and we return to school Monday 19th February.  
 
Thank you for your support and enjoy your week together.  
 
Mrs G Murphy  
Head Teacher 

 

 
 
 


